
 

NOTICE OF COLLECTION 
 

 
 
 
WHAT:  Radon detectors placed throughout NSAW will be collected for testing 
 
WHEN:   Arlington, Carderock, NMIC, USNO :   21 – 25 May 2018 
 WNY :   21-25 May and 4 – 15 June 2018 
 
WHO:  Contractors from MultiMAC JV 
 
WHY:  Radon detectors were placed throughout NSAW from May through June 2017 
in an effort to assess radon levels in occupied nonresidential spaces.   
 
 
Results are expected in July 2018 and will be made available to the public on the 
NSAW Radon Assessment webpage at: www.cnic.navy.mil/NSAWRadon 
 
In addition, any elevated levels will be reported to building occupants within a week 
of receiving the results via building managers. 
 
 
For additional information on the NSAW Radon Assessment, please contact: 
NSAW Radon Program Manager - Mitro Subroto at (202) 433-0102 or subroto.mitro@navy.mil 
Installation Env. Program Director - Jenna Perry at (202) 433-0415 or Jenna.Perry@navy.mil 
NAVFAC Washington Radon Lead -  Ed Liu at (202) 433-0154 or  ed.liu@navy.mil  
 


